
Symbolic Submission of Student Insurance Card 

 

 
 

The Administrative Bureau of Student Registration and Information (BARKI) at the University of 

Medan Area held a symbolic handover of Student Insurance Cards for each Faculty. 

 

The Student Insurance Card Submission activity was attended by the Rector of the University of 

Medan Area Prof. Dr. Dadan Ramdan, M.Eng, M.Sc, Vice Chancellor of the University of Medan 

Area Muazzul SH, M.Hum, Deputy Deans of the Faculty and Head of Head. BARKI Sri Irawati 

S.Sos, MAP. 

 

 
 



Upon submission of the insurance card, it will be submitted to the respective faculties for students 

to take the insurance card. 

 

In general, the first insurance benefit is to help minimize losses from unforeseen events that may 

occur in the future. For example, such as accidents, fire disasters, to hospital costs. 

 

 
 

In his speech, the Chancellor said that this insurance is very beneficial for students and make good 

use of this insurance. 

 

Subsequently, the handover to the Faculty was represented by the Deputy Deans of the Faculty 

and distributed to each student of the Medan Area University. 


